
                                                                                Events 

 

Summer Camp 
 begins June 12th 

 
You can get the following 

information on our website: 
 

Summer Theme Calendars 
June – August 

 
Summer Menus 
June – August 

 
School Closed 



Just a reminder:  Please remember 
to check out our new and improved 
Bobbie Noonan website:  

 
www.bobbienoonans.com 

 
We strongly encourage all families 
to visit the website as soon as 
possible so they can familiarize 
themselves with its contents.  If 
there are any questions, feel free to 
contact us. 
 

 
     


